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Date:  August 29, 2019  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Common Council Executive Committee  
 
FROM: Michael P. May, City Attorney 
  John Strange, Assistant City Attorney 
 
RE:  Update on TFOGS 
 
 
Much of the energy and time of the Task Force and staff have focused on two parts of 
our community outreach efforts:  the survey, and the open house.  
 
On August 28, 2019, TFOGS held the first of its Open Houses, at the Atrium in the 
Village Mall.  The TFOGS meets on Wednesday, September 4, to review and debrief 
the Open House, but about 50 persons signed in as attending.  A number of persons 
filled out the TFOGS Survey.  Comments were collected through post it notes and will 
be evaluated.  Little or no use was made of the transportation provided.  Food was a 
big hit.  
 
The second open house is planned for September 24 at the Warner Park Community 
Center. 
 
The Community Liaisons have turned in over 1000 surveys, and we anticipate having a 
total of nearly 1700 surveys to evaluate.   
 
The Subcommittees are nearly done with their work.  One or more of them may issue 
supplements to the reports provided earlier.   
 
The TFOGS will have an accelerated number of meetings as it moves toward writing 
and submitting its final report.  Planned meetings are:  
 
- September 4, 2019 7:00 p.m. Room 206, MMB 
- September 19, 2019 6:00 p.m. Room 153 MMB 
- September 24, 2019 5:00 pm, Warner Park Open House 
- September 25, 2019 6:00 p.m. Room 206 MMB 
- October 2, 2019 7:00 p.m. Room 206 MMB 
- October 16, 2019 6:30 p.m. Room 103A CCB 
 
 
 


